
The Book of Kells 
Join us April 9th for a viewing 
of Concordia University 
Library’s rare facsimile of the 
Book of Kells.                   
 

Considered by many to be the 
most beautiful book in the 
world, the original ms. is on 
display at Trinity College Library 
in Dublin.  The Book of Kells 
was described by 12th century 
Norman chronicler Giraldus 
Cambrensis, as seeming to be: 
“the work of an angelic hand.” 
 

Free admission to facsimile viewing, 
however, reservation is required: 
Email: highcrosspilgrims@gmail.com 
Phone: (514) 848-2424  Ext.2475 
 

Note: the June 2013 tour includes 
a visit to the original in Dublin. 

Tuesday, April 9th 2013, 6:30 pm at the Vanier Library 
Concordia University, 7141 Sherbrooke St. West, Montreal 

special info evening:  
High Cross Tour of Ireland June 2013 
Tour co-sponsored by Concordia’s Department of Theological Studies and 
the School of Canadian Irish Studies. Info evening (April 9th) includes: 


